
Maths and English: We finished 

Goldilocks and the three bears this week 

rounding off with a what happened next 

interactive activity. 

In Maths this week we started looking 

at time but in particular sequencing and 

days of the week looking at the hungry 

caterpillar. In free low we have multilink 

and Lego looking at patterns and 

building with a range of resources. 

Topic: This week we have been looking at RE: Change. 

Birch class have looked at how water can change to 

ice , how dry sand turns wet and even Jelly from raw 

to wibbly wobbly jelly on our plate. They also looked 

at changes within themselves how we change/grow 

from a baby to elderly. 

Class Awards:

Head teachers awards

Oscar: for getting involved in RE topic this week. Coming to 

the circle for class time and interacting with the resources 

appropriately. 

Jaxon: for copying all the movements to the correct beat of 

the song, if you’re happy and you know it.

For being kind at school: Adam: for playing alongside his 

friends during choose time this week.

Messages from Mrs Dixon:

After half term we are starting our DT and Science Topics and we need 

your help if able. In DT each child will be making a pull along toy, they 

will need a small plastic bottle around the size of 500ml. 

In science we will be making musical instruments, in theory junk 

modelling, we need clean cardboard boxes, tubes, any cardboard/plastic 

related recycling to help the children make their instruments. 

Thank you. 

We all hope you have a 

lovely half term and if you 

celebrate a safe and happy 

Halloween and we look 

forward to seeing you on 

Monday 4th November. 
Mrs Dixon, Miss Trip, 

Miss McGreggor and Miss 
Butler 


